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July 15, 2021 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Moving the first City Council Meeting in October 2021 

 

The Seguin Police Department will hold National Night Out on Tuesday, October 5, 2021 and 

to allow City Council Members to attend the neighborhood gatherings it is recommended that 

the City Council meeting be scheduled on Monday, October 4, 2021 at regular time. 

 

Also, the Texas Municipal League Annual Conference is being held October 6 – 8, 2021 and 

this will allow Council Members and staff who are attending to travel to Houston on Tuesday, 

October 5th. 

 

This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration and approval at the July 20, 2021 

meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


